
 
Norwich City Council 

 
SCRUTINY COMMITTEE                       

 

 

Item 7 
 

  
REPORT for meeting to be held on 31 May 2012 

 
Scrutiny Review – Norwich City Council 2011 - 2012 

 
Purpose This annual review reports on the work and progress that has 

been made by the scrutiny committee for the period 2011 – 
2012. 

 
 Article 6d of the Council’s constitution (overview & scrutiny 

committees); the scrutiny committee will report annually to the 
Council on its workings and make recommendations for future 
work programmes and amended working methods if 
appropriate.   

  
Recommendations 
 
 That the scrutiny committee adopts the scrutiny review and 

recommends that the Council adopts it at the earliest available 
meeting.  

 
Contact 
Officer: 

 

 
Steve Goddard – Scrutiny officer 
stevegoddard@norwich.gov.uk 
01603 212491 
 

 
Executive Member 
 
Alan Waters – Deputy leader & resources.  
 
Ward(s) All 
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